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21st December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Report Card Information 
 
May I apologise for the slight delay in sending our report cards to you and thank you for your patience as we 
have navigated our new management information system (Arbor) and overcome some technical difficulties. 
 
Our report cards will give you, and students, an indication of current progress, based primarily on their 
practice examination outcomes. The reports also summarise how well students have engaged with their 
learning and homework and how well they have worked towards demonstrating Gold Standard Work and 
Gold Standard Behaviour, which promote our values of ‘excellence’ and ‘aspiration’. There is a guidance 
sheet with the report to explain the detail within. 
 
I hope that, with your support, we can continue to work in partnership to help your child(ren) to ‘let their light 
shine’ both academically, and personally.  
 
Should you wish to discuss the content of this email for any further clarification, or your child’s report card, 
please do contact the school's main reception for the attention of your child’s Head of House, in the first 
instance. I do hope that all our families have a safe and restful Christmas break. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

   
Mrs M Salmon 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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